
Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
August 3rd, 2011

Meeting called to order by Mike Lollar at 7:30 PM

Minutes: Minutes were read by Chris Yearwood: Unanimously Approved.

Treasure’s Report: Given by Robert Mayfield. Current balance is $13,052.85 Unanimously Approved.

Membership Report: 123 Members. (Medium Husky)

Old Business:

SEDIV went well. Needed more Dixie Region members helping.

Divisional program may be discontinued next year.

Tires for the trailer have been ordered. Will be installed on the trailer before the next event.

16 National Tour t-shirts were sold. Made $74.98 profit.

Batteries should no longer be purchased from the dollar store.

Back-up cable has been purchased but needs to be assembled.

New Business:

New PA head and wireless microphones have been purchased under Bryan Batchelor’s $200.00 budget.

Might be possible for Dixie Region to rent the small building at Moultrie site for restrooms, registration and air 
conditioning.

Motion made to reimburse Bryan Batchelor $25 for the gift card purchased for Wendell Brown (Moultrie site 
manager).

Other Business: 
Meeting adjourned at 8:33 PM


